STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0052 (916) 319-2052 FAX (916) 319-2152

> DISTRICT OFFICE 13160 7TH STREET CHINO, CA 91710 (909) 902-9606 FAX (909) 902-9761

> > E-MAIL

Assemblymember.Rodriguez@assembly.ca.gov



COMMITTEES

CHAIR: EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTABILITY AND ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW COMMUNICATIONS AND CONVEYANCE HEALTH INSURANCE

VICE CHAIR: JOINT COMMITTEE ON EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

March 9, 2022

Norm Enfield, Ed.D. Superintendent Chino Valley Unified School District 5130 Riverside Drive Chino, CA 91710

Dear Dr. Enfield:

Thank you for sending your letter containing Resolution 2021/2022-63, Statement in Support of Parent/Family Choice Regarding COVID-19 Vaccination Requirements for Students, adopted by a majority of the Board of Education. I appreciate you making me aware of the Board's position on the issue of COVID-19 vaccination medical and personal belief exemptions for students, as it relates to Assembly Bill 871 and Senate Bill 866. I will keep your Resolution in mind as legislation moves through the Assembly.

Please keep me updated on the Board's opinion of these bills as they move through the Legislature.

Sincerely,

FREDDIE RODRIGUEZ

Assemblymember, 52nd District Chair, Assembly Committee on Emergency Management

Superintendent's Office RECEIVED

MAR 1 5 2022

Chino Valley Unified School District

